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This is a picture of a
major completed ramp
from this Fall! Praise be
to God for the ability to
do this good work, for
the volunteers who
made this happen, and
for Satchel's Pizza for
helping to fund this
project!

Dear Friends of Christians Concerned for the Community,

 

I hope and pray that those of you receiving this are well and are excited to be in 

the busy but beautiful end of year season, with Thanksgiving past and Christmas 

coming up fast. I want to give a huge thanks to those of you who are currently 

involved and supporting the work that the staff and volunteers of CCC get to do!  
 

At the end of 2023 we at CCC are once again reminded of the great 

privilege we have to serve God through the ministries of this organization. We 

have continued our Home Delivery program and expanded the scope of our 

Home Projects services.  And after a decade spent with CCC (volunteering, and 

then working), and months of preparing to take the Director role, it has been a 



gift and a worthy challenge to �inally steward all of our services and to connect 

with the churches and individuals that make this work possible. 
 

I have been learning from the Lord to work hard for his Kingdom, 

regardless of the circumstances or stability of my situation. I have also been 

enjoying growing in the skills that it takes to execute our ministries for our needy 

neighbors, and to connect to our local church.  I	have	been	blessed	to	witness	

generous	and	gracious	supporters	join	together	to	facilitate	the	work	we	do,	a	

prime	example	being	the	work	showing	God’s	redemptive	and	cleansing	love	to	

Ms.	L	through	cleaning	her	home,	replacing	furniture,	and	rebuilding	her	

rotting	ramp.	She	and	many	others	have	been	shown	and	told	of	God’s	love	and	

grace	this	year.

 

It is our hope and prayer that we can continue these ministries with 

enough volunteers and monetary support. As	we	close	out	the	year	would	you	

thoughtfully	and	prayerfully	consider	joining	us	as	a	new	monthly	partner,	or	

by	contributing	a	special	year	end	gift?  We’re looking to raise an additional 

$13,000 to cover our projected budget de�icit for this calendar year. We would be 

grateful if you would pray with us for the Lord to provide for CCC, that we might 

continue to serve and love our neighbors in the name of the Lord.

 

Thank you for all of your prayers and support!

Sincerely,

Michael Lynch, Director 

 

Ways	to	Give:

1. Give Funds Online    

Online dona�ons may be made through PayPal. See our website for the details 
(cccgainesville.org)

We’ll send electronic dona�on receipts to the email associated with your PayPal 
account.



2. Give Funds by Mail 

Please make your check payable to Chris�ans Concerned for the Community. Mail it to 
the following address:

Chris�ans Concerned for the Community

P.O. Box 358173

Gainesville, FL 32635
 

-To receive your annual dona�on receipt electronically, please send us your email 
address.

-Consider making recurring dona�ons using your bank’s bill pay service. The bank will 
mail us a check on your behalf, it’s typically free, and you won’t have to remember to 
do it every month.

Follow us on Facebook (click the Facebook logo) to keep better updated about our
projects, impact, and the needs of CCC and our neighbors. Here are some current needs

Twin, full, and queen blankets/comforters
Adult Beds
Bath towels, hand towels, washcloths
Couches/Loveseats
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